
Sun Coast Pinto Club
November 2015 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:36PM on Tuesday, 11/3/15.

In Attendance:  Sherry Barnard, Denise, Danielle and David Escover, Rhonda Heiner, Linda Jacobsen, Sue Leamons

Secretary’s Report: 

June 2015 minutes were reviewed.  Motion to approve minutes was made by Rhonda with a second by Denise.  The club 
approved the motion and the minutes were accepted as written.  

Treasurer’s Report:  

Denise provided the account balance for the Sun Coast program.  This information is not recorded in the minutes for 
public display but available at any meeting.  Denise will be submitting a $200 deposit to Watsonville Fairgrounds to hold 
our May 21, 2016 show date.  Denise will also be renewing out Pinto Charter Membership before the end of the year. 
Danielle made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report and Sue provided a second.  The club carried the motion.
 
Old Business/New Business:

We have two members that qualified for our 2015 Year End Awards Program, Angie King and Danielle Escover.  The 
awards were suggested by Rhonda, with Danielle providing a second with the club approving by vote.  Our Sun Coast 
Pinto Club will be holding their awards banquet in conjunction with the 7CPHC Awards banquet in February 2016 at which
time Angie and Danielle will receive their awards Sun Coast awards.  The banquet date, time and location is yet to be 
determined.

Our 2016 Sun Coast Pinto Show date has been confirmed for May 21st, 2016 and we will be sharing/combining the show 
with 7CPHC Open Program again this year.  This year we will be having a one day show on Saturday 5/21/16 at the 
Santa Crus/Watsonville Fairgrounds. In addition, we have arranged with our CSHA Region 6 Club to hold their open show
on Sunday, 5/22/16 to provide everyone with a great opportunity to show both days and collect both Pinto Breed and 
Open show points for three different clubs.  Stalls will be available for Friday, Saturday and Sunday and additional show 
details will be available in January. 

Both Sun Coast and 7CPHC reviewed our combined show class list, discussed and approved final changes.  Denise will 
be submitting our class list with show premium to PtHA by next week and before the 12/21/15 deadline.

Club members voted to combine our Sun Coast December Meeting and Christmas Party/White Elephant Gift Exchange 
on Tuesday, December 1, 2015.  Please plan on attending and bring a White Elephant Gift if you wish to participate in our
gift exchange following the meeting.

Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting with Linda providing the second.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM.

Next Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, December 1st, 7:00 PM
At the Longhouse Restaurant in Gilroy, CA


